
 

 

 
19th June 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We are excited to inform you about an incredible opportunity for our students in Years 8 and 9 for the current academic year 
(2023/2024) to experience a memorable two-day trip to The Championships at Wimbledon, in July 2025. This trip promises not 
only a unique sporting experience but also educational and cultural enrichment. 

 
Trip Details: 

Dates: Departure on Saturday, 5th July 2025, and return on Sunday, 6th July 2025 
Destination: Wimbledon and London 
 

What’s Included: 

• Coach Travel: Two days of coach travel, including pick-up and drop-off at our school. 
• Accommodation: One-night stay at a good standard hotel. 
• Meals: Continental breakfast included. 
• Event Tickets: Seated tickets at No.2 Court for The Championships at Wimbledon, with access to courts 3 through 18. 
• London Sightseeing: Time allocated for sightseeing in London on Sunday, 6th July, before returning home. 
• Insurance: Fully comprehensive insurance for all participants. 

Costs: 
The total cost for the two-day trip, including all the above, is £299 per student. We believe this price provides excellent value 
given the breadth of experiences available on this trip. 

 
Place Allocation Process: 
If you are interested in your child attending this trip, please complete and submit the Expression of Interest linked at the end of 
this email. The deadline to complete and submit this expression of interest is Monday, 24th June 2024 at 8.30 am. Please 
understand that there will be a limited number of places, and completing this expression of interest does NOT guarantee that a 
place will be allocated to your child. 
 
Pupils' names will be selected in a random drawing process (lottery) on that same day (Mon. 24/06) using the responses to this 
form (duplicate answers will be deleted), and parents/carers will be contacted on that same day (Mon. 24/06) to confirm that a 
place has been allocated to their child. Parents/carers with more than 1 child should complete this form once for each child. 
 
Expression of Interest link: https://forms.gle/nWmTjKgbVq3XXwGE6 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact the school at 01482 342 229. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Clark 
Progress Leader for Physical Education 
Kelvin Hall School 
 

https://forms.gle/nWmTjKgbVq3XXwGE6

